
Alex, thank you for your observations.  I appreciate your concern for this community.  I believe 
that the council has taken this matter seriously and will continue to do so in the future. 
Alderperson Filicky-Peneski (aka Bert!). 

 
From: Alexandra Guevara <alexandra.meyer.g@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, October 17, 2022 1:22:28 PM 
To: Alderperson Barbara Felde; Sorenson, Ryan 
Cc: Alderperson Amanda Salazar; Alderperson Roberta Filicky-Peneski; Alderperson Angela Ramey; 
Alderperson Dean Dekker; Alderperson Grazia Perrella; Alderperson Zach Rust; Alderperson Trey 
Mitchell; Alderperson Joe Heidemann; Alderperson Betty Ackley 
Subject: Common Council meeting Oct 17 - public input  
  
Estimados Mayor Sorenson and Alder Felde,  
 
 
 
The Sheboygan Press’ article published on Monday, October 10th evidenced that our city’s 
administrator doesn't know how to handle a simple apology, correct course, and confront the press 
in a competent way. As a constituent, that makes me wonder in what other ways our trust in our city 
authorities has been misplaced.  
 

There is no sign in the strategic planning process, budget, and efforts to communicate with the 
community that shows an intentional effort towards transparency, accountability, and equity.  
  
Change is possible, and it is in the Mayor's and Council's hands to make it happen.  
  
Thank you for serving your community, en solidaridad,  
  
Alexandra Guevara 
4020 Lakeshore Rd, Sheboygan 
  
  
  

 
 
NOTICE: This e-mail may contain confidential information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the 
intended recipient, you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail; please notify the sender immediately and 
delete this e-mail from your system. Also, please be aware that email correspondence to and from "The City of 
Sheboygan" may be subject to open record requests. 
 


